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I worry about the safety of the people who use the parks including the safety of the people living in
the park. If there isn’t a better solution than we need to mark the area off where camping is allowed,
provide sanitation, water and garbage cans. We can’t let the sensitive environmental areas be
trashed. There are places in Gabriel park that are predominantly grass and have bathrooms. Marking
off a section and providing oversight, preferably with social workers, would be a better option than
simply opening the park in general. 
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